Dear [ Contact Name ],

My name is [ Student Name ], and I am a member of FIRST Robotics Team 4256, The
Cyborg Cats. The FIRST Competition League is an incredible opportunity to learn
about STEM hands-on, however in our experience we have found that students with
disabilities are consistently excluded from this opportunity.

Our team is trying to change this by creating opportunities for people with
disabilities to learn more about STEM. We would love to visit [ School Name ]| and put
on a demonstration with one of our robots for your students. This would give the
chance for your students to be introduced to the world of STEM and FIRST robotics
and participate in a fun, interactive learning experience.

Please let me know if you are interested in this opportunity, or if you have any
questions. We look forward to hearing from youl!

Thank you,

[ Student Name ]



